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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Executive Directors, DDSN Boards 
  Case Management Supervisors 
  Employment Providers 
 
FROM: Janet Brock Priest, Associate State Director-Operations  
 
DATE:  July 10, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: SCDOT Statewide Needs Survey 
Access to transportation is a top priority for people with disabilities to live, work, and participate in 
their local community. The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) is the state agency 
responsible for improving transportation in our state. Recognizing the importance of transportation for 
those with disabilities, we encourage providers and individuals/families to provide input in this survey. 
Not all sections of the survey will be relevant. Providing input will offer critical awareness to SCDOT 
regarding transportation needs ensuring that individuals with disabilities have equal opportunities to 
access transportation to enrich their lives in the areas of access to work, community involvement and 
maintaining personal relationships. Please click here to access the survey.  
 
Thank you. 
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https://live.metroquestsurvey.com/?u=lk8f8u#!/?p=web&pm=dynamic&s=1&popup=WTD

